Lots of good things have been happening since the last edition, setting aside the fact that gardens have burst to life with both plants (weeds) and fledglings.

The Tour de Yorkshire past through with its continued support, even though the weather was not so good. True Yorkshire Grit! The new vicar Reverand Jane Anderson has been duly installed at All Saints Church. The Star has held it's annual Cider and Beer Festival and a great night was had being entertained by Mambo Jambo in the village hall. The monthly "Coffee and Chat" continues to grow in success.

So to the summer months ahead? Preparations are in hand for both the Village Fete and the Annual PCC Summer BBQ, and for the first time a "Midsummer Gin Tasting" event at the village hall. Unfortunately, there isn't an "Open Gardens" this year, but it is hoped that this will be staged next year, possibly with a view to it being a bi-annual event. (what's your thoughts?).

NORTH DALTON VILLAGE NEWS

JUNE/JULY 2019



Playground Consultation.

Members of the Village Hall Committee, after consultation with the children and teenagers of the Parish have had a meeting with "Playdale", who have since come up with a visual impression of what may be possible within the designated space and subject to funding and finance.

The committee have been giving it due thought and consideration, and are seeking alternative proposals and quotes. A display of the proposals will be available at the Annual Fete for further consideration.

Forthcoming Church Services.

Saturday 1st June 6pm Holly Communion with Rev Cathryn Conner.

Sunday 9th June No Service please join other churches. Sunday 16th June Holy Communion with our new vicar, Rev Jane Anderson

Sunday 23rd June, no service please join other churches.